
 
 
 
 Mayoral Minute  Page 1 
 

Council, submitted on 13 December 2011. 
 
 
 
 

19/11 CORRESPONDENCE FROM THE DEPARTMENT OF LOCAL 
GOVERNMENT, DIVISION OF THE DEPARTMENT OF 
PREMIER AND CABINET - The Mayor, Councillor Artin 
Etmekdjian          

File Number: CLM/12/1/4/8 - BP12/106 
 

 
Attached is correspondence received from Mr Ross Woodward, Chief Executive, 
Local Government, Division of the Department of Premier and Cabinet relating to 
difficulties in conducting Council business due to a lack of a quorum. 
 
As required by Mr Woodward, I am tabling a copy of his correspondence dated 2 
February 2012. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
(a) That the correspondence from Mr Ross Woodward, Chief Executive, Local 

Government, Division of the Department of Premier and Cabinet dated 2 
February 2012 be received. 

 
(b) That Council accordingly advise the Department of Local Government. 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
1  Letter from Ross Woodward, Chief Executive, Local Government, Division of 

the Department of Premier and Cabinet dated 2 February 2012 regarding 
conducting Council business due to the lack of a quorum 

 
Report Prepared By: 
 
Councillor Artin Etmekdjian 
The Mayor  
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MM 19/11  (continued) ATTACHMENT 1  

 

Attachment 1 – Letter from Ross Woodward, Chief Executive, Local Government 
Division of the Department of Premier and Cabinet dated 2 February 2012 
regarding conducting Council business due to the lack of a quorum  
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MM 19/11 (continued) ATTACHMENT 1 

 

Attachment 1 – Letter from Ross Woodward, Chief Executive, Local Government 
Division of the Department of Premier and Cabinet dated 2 February 2012 
regarding conducting Council business due to the lack of a quorum 

 

 
   


